
FAMILY FUN RUN  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Heritage Hall Family Fun Run is scheduled for Friday, April 26, 2024, and we need 

volunteers to make this event run smoothly. If you are available to help in any of the areas 

listed below fill out the information and return it to one of the school offices and the 

coordinator will contact you. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Angela Stonewall  

Family Fun Run Coordinator  

a.stonewall@hhcsmuncie.org 

 
-------------detatch----------------------------------detatch----------------------------detatch---------------------------detatch---------------- 

 

 

Place an “X” next to the area you are willing to serve 

 
Name: __________________________________________ 

 

Contact phone number or email address _________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am available to volunteer for the following job: 

 

 

Staking/marking the field ___________ (on Friday morning) 

 

Chaperone along the 5K trail or running field _________ (placed along the trail to ensure safety) 

 

Distribute water bottles _________ Manage the trash cans _________ 

 

Clean-up after the event __________ Serve Lunch __________ 

 
 


